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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Learning at Home arrangements - Friday 5 March 2021 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well and your child is looking forward to their upcoming 
return to school – we certainly are excited to have them back in the building once again. 
 
In order to prepare for our students staggered return to school commencing next week, we need to provide 
some time for our staff to engage in certain training and preparations. In order to enable this, this Friday 5th 
March there will be no live lesson provision. Instead, students will be set a Teams Assignment for each of 
their 5 lessons. There will be no tutor time session but students can utilise this time to watch this week’s 
assembly which can be found on our website. 
 
The assignments for Friday will be a mixture of screen and non-screen based tasks, the flexibility of which 
will also enable our students to ensure they are packed and prepared for their return to school. 
 
We appreciate your support in this matter. Live lessons will resume as normal on Monday 8th March and 
students should follow their timetable as normal until they return to school. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Best wishes. 
 
 
Simon Wade   Nikki Sullivan 
Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher 


